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April 21, 2017 

 

Mr. Roy Godson 

Consortium for the Study of Intelligence 

Suite 500 

1730 Rhode Island Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20036 

 

Dear Mr. Godson: 

 

Thank you very much for sending a copy of The Myths Surrounding James Angleton.  I have also 

written to Sam Halpern thanking him for asking you to send it.  I read it with great interest. 

 

If I am not being too presumptuous, I would very much appreciate your sending me a copy of Covert 
Action in the 1990s.  I note that one of the discussants in that volume was Ernest May, for whom I 

was a teaching assistant while I was in graduate school at Harvard.  I also would be very interested 

in learning more about other work of the Consortium. 

 

Thanks once again for your helpfulness. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Dr. T. Jeremy Gunn 

Chief, Analysis and Review 
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